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Watts Remy

From: Kathy Ging <kathy@kathyging.com>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 4:48 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Cc: Sen Manning; Sen Prozanski; Sen Beyer; NancyNathanson@oregonlegislature.gov; Rep 

Wilde; Rep Holvey
Subject: It is vital to support both SB 931 and SB 926 

It is vital to support for SB 931 and SB 926 re aerial spray practices 
 
As an Oregon Realtor for 32 years with a rural property specialty, I am very familiar with the 
devastation to families and animals from aerial sprays. 
Whole families have had to move away from homesteads tended for decades due to deleterious 
spray practices.  
These two bills are long over due and need to be passed to reclaim our right to healthy air space. 
I am also concerned about the on going insect apocalypse - predicting 100% loss of insects within 
a century per one BBD broadcast. 
 
I had the unfortunate experience of being sprayed by a toxin whose name or source I could not 
discover and my throat was burned for months, 
inhibiting my ability to speak and do business over 20 years ago. 
 
Others have worse stories with more tragic effects.  
Thank you for your diligence by passing both bills! 

 ~-~   ~-~     

Kathy Ging, M.A., G.R.I. 541-342-8461  

AMETHYST REALTY LLC    

Email: kathy@kathyging.com 

Oregon Licensed Real Estate Broker          


